
 

March 1st, 2022 

 

I am glad to extend my heartfelt greetings to Falun Dafa Association of Toronto and to all 
gathered on the return of Shen Yun to Canada for the 2022 season, after an almost two years 
lockdown break. 

Shen Yun is a remarkable show that display the spirit of 5,000 years of Chinese history, culture, 
and artistry. I am certain that the show will give an opportunity to many of us to learn from one 
another through art and culture.  

I am thrilled to applaud the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto for its efforts in reviving the 
treasured heritage and bringing it back to life. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Arielle Kayabaga 

Member of Parliament |  Députée  

London West | London-Ouest 

 

 


